From: Walsh, Jennifer

Sent: 23 September 2014 13:54
To: Planning
Subject: FW: 2014/5900/P The Castle PH, 147 Kentish Town Road

Hello — please could you log this next to 2014/5900/P
Thank you

Jennifer Walsh
Principal Planner

Telephone: [ NEG_G_zG_G

From: Medi Mehra

Sent: 22 September 2014 22:26

To: Walsh, Jennifer

Subject: Re: 2014/5900/P The Castle PH, 147 Kentish Town Road

This project is so much inferior to the last which was I understand supported by over 170
locals and objected to by just a few most of whom dont even truly live opposite

The victorians would not be proud of a mismatch and a building taht is not modern, nor a
testament to our time - that was not what they are about

On the other hand lets not mess this Znd opportunity up for those so many locals taht rely
upon Ringley for jobs, employment and their rising housing prices in this so before neglected
part of south kentish town. When all others had neglected this area Ringley chose to amke it
their home - lets not drive them out

best wishes
Medi Oliver

On 18 Sep 2014, at 16:43, Walsh, Jmmir‘cr_ wrote:

Dear All,

| am writing to you as you previously commented on an application on this site of
The Castle PH, 147 Kentish Town Road.

Please see the attached letter regarding details of the consultation period on a new
planning application for the site ref: 2014/5900/P.

If you have any questions or require any further clarification please contact me.

Regards
Jennifer

Jennifer Walsh
Principal Planner



Regeneration and Planning
Culture and Environment
Londen Borough of Camden

Telephone: 0207 974 3500
Web: camden.gov.uk
2nd Floor

5 Pancras Square

5 Pancras Square

London N1C 4AG

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may conlain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e~
mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the
material from your compuler. <consultation letter.pdf=



